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Interdisciplinary Approaches and Scientific Methods in Viking Studies 

The 42nd Interdisciplinary Viking Symposium is devoted to contributions dealing with new interdisciplinary 
and scientific methods in Viking research. Papers dealing with traditional scholarly disciplines within Viking 
research such as archaeology, history, philology etc. may also be taken into consideration.  

Interdisciplinary methods have for many years been used in archaeology in order to better visualize the 
past. In recent decades, many new scientific methods have been introduced, such as aDNA, protein, 
isotope, and lipids as well as methods used in bioarcheology and osteology. Similarly, digital tools and 
methods have become increasingly important for the researchers and naturally this has led to a deeper 
understanding and multifaceted picture of the Viking Age. 

 

The 42nd Interdisciplinary Viking Symposium takes place Friday 16th May 2025 at the University of 
Copenhagen’s Southern Campus in Njalsgade entrance 4A. Key-note speakers are allotted 20-30 minute 
presentations, whereas other presentations will be allotted 15-25 minutes. Please allow 3 to 5 minutes for 
questions and discussion.  

All presentations will be held in a room with audio-visual and computer equipment and will be transmitted 
via Zoom.  

Abstracts should be submitted to the organizing committee as soon as possible and no later than March 15, 
2025. Abstracts must include a title and a maximum of 500 words. Papers should be in English. The 
abstracts should be submitted to Michael Lerche Nielsen: lerche@hum.ku.dk. Information regarding 
publication in the Interdisciplinary Viking Symposium open-access series will follow after May 16th. 
symposium.  

Kind regards from the organizing committee,  

 

Michael Lerche Nielsen (NorS Dept. KU) 

Lasse Sonne, (Saxo Dept, KU) 

Eva Andersson Strand (head of UCPH School of Archaeology, Saxo Dept. KU) 

  



 
 

The 42th Interdisciplinary Viking Symposium takes place at the University of Copenhagen, Southern 

Campus in Seminar Room 4A.0.69. Entrance 4A to the west – neat Islands Brygge Metro Station, see map 

 

 

  


